
May 22,2015

Jimmy Cox

Superintendent

Waskom ISD

Dear Mr. Cox:

This letter is to inform you that I have chosen to resign from my job as a Science teacher at Waskom

High School. My last day of work will be May 29,2075, the last day of school. I will be sure to follow the

necessary protocolfor leaving, and please let me know if there is anything additional I need to do.

I appreciate the professional development and growth I attained while I was at Waskom. I am blessed to

have been part of such a great district. This last year especially has been one that none of us will ever

forget. Teaching high school has been very rewarding. However, it has also given me the opportunity to

realize that I am most effective as an educator at the middle school level. Thank you again for the

opportunity that you gave me to continue working for your district for the last two years. Your presence

and school spirit has encouraged me, as well as other and I hope that we will continue our professional

relationship as I move forward in my career.

I wish you, and Waskom ISD continued growth and success in the future.

tilMta,-)
Sincerely,


